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I am writing to share my SUPPORT to phase out PFAS from consumer products. 

PFAS are dangerous not only to human beings' reproductive and hormonal health 

(and we may in the future find evidence they are more harmful than we know right 

now) but they are also devastating to our environment, which is already facing grave 

threats on nearly every level. PFAS contamination is already so widespread that they 

are virtually ubiquitous in our environment and in products we use on a daily basis. 

We can likely not undo the problem, but we can have a less severe impact starting 

right now with bill HB 3512.  

 

Thank you, 

Alissa 


